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A message from Miss Collins: 

It has been a very lovely week at St. Augustine’s. The children have been as busy as ever 

concentrating on their learning and making great progress as a result. Thank you to all those 

staff who have gone above and beyond to help and support our lovely children. A special 

mention to Mrs Andrews who has been an absolute star in our Year 6 class in the absence of 

Mrs Weatherhead. Thank you Julie! 

I hope that you all enjoy a lovely weekend, see you on Monday!  


